
Shumway “Sparkle”

Shumway Leadership Academy     November  2019

Mark Your Calendars

Thurs, Nov 7th SHINE Assembly  8:15am 
(led by 4th gr)

Friday, Nov 8th F.U.D.G.E. Breakfast 7-8am
4th gr FT to AZ Water Festival

Wed, Nov 13th 3rd gr FT to Heard Museum

Wed, Nov 20th Spirit “Rainbow” Day

Thurs, Nov 21st Band Concert  5:30pm
Orchestra Concert  6:15pm

NOVEMBER HOLIDAYS

Monday, Nov 11th

Veterans Day
NO SCHOOL

Thanksgiving Break
NO SCHOOL

Wed, Thurs & Friday
Nov 27th, 28th & 29th

Students return to school on 
Mon, Dec 2nd

F. U. D. G. E.   Breakfast
(Fathers, Uncles, Dads, Grandfathers & Everyone Else)

Friday, November 8th

7:00 am - 8:00 am

$1.00 per person 

for a donut and beverage

Students – bring your Father, Uncle, Dad, Grandfather or other role model 

and show them how much you appreciate all they do for you!

Shumway PTO Visit us on Facebook at: ShumwayElementaryPTO

See what we are doing, make comments/suggestions or just learn more about Shumway PTO.
Another way to participate is to attend one of the PTO meetings. Held in our front office at   
6:30 pm on the upcoming dates: Jan 14th, Feb 25th, May 12th

Come see how you can be part of Shumway!



Shumway Holiday Giving Tree 

The holidays are upon us, in the Shumway tradition, our Holiday Giving Tree will be up

in the office November 27 filled with hopes from some of our Shumway children 

whose families could use our support this holiday season.  If your family is able and would like to participate in 

our Giving Tree opportunity, please send a note to your child’s teacher to allow them to pick an ornament off 

the tree.   Gifts need to be returned to school no later than Dec 16th.   Our Giving Tree is a wonderful 

opportunity for your child to become aware of the needs of others and be part of making the season brighter 

for a child less fortunate. 

Need Holiday Assistance?

Worried about providing a gift to your children over the holidays?  The Chandler CARE Center can help make 

the holiday brighter. Register for holiday assistance at the Chandler CARE Center 777 E. Galveston St, 

Chandler AZ 85225, 480-812-7900 www.chandlerCAREcenter.com . Families must register to receive 

assistance. 

A few reminders:
• Students should not be on campus until 7:50am.  Before this time there is no supervision 

on the playgrounds or surrounding areas. Students’ safety cannot be guaranteed. 

• All parents coming on campus MUST go through the front office to sign in and receive a “Visitor” tag. Parents 
will not be allowed to go through the gates in the morning. This is for the safety of all the students and staff. 

• Parents, if you would like to meet with your child’s teacher please set up an appointment before hand. 
Teachers are preparing for their classroom before and after school and may not be available for a drop-in 
meeting. A pre-planned appointment will help make sure everyone is available and on time. 

• For the safety of our students, staff and community dogs are NOT allowed on the campus grounds or 

playground area during school hours. Please be mindful to keep your puppies/dogs at home. 

Our school is participating in the Partnership for L.I.F.E. safety program again this year! 
We are excited to announce the continued commitment to the “Partnership for L.I.F.E. – Learning in Firesafe Environments” 
certification program this school year. CUSD has partnered with Chandler Fire, Health & Medical and will participate in the 
program by completing the safety initiatives as described below: 
 Our school will allow the Fire Pal program to educate all 1st and 2nd grade students in six fire safety subjects. These six

messages include: 
Home Escape and Planning Stop, Drop, and Roll 

Crawl Low Under Smoke Smoke Alarms 

Match & Lighter Safety Calling “911” 
 Our school will engage in our regular monthly fire drills and invite the Fire Department to evaluate one of these drills each

year. 
 Our teachers and custodians will use a self-inspection form to evaluate their areas for commonly found fire hazards. 
 Our schools will be inspected annually by a Chandler Fire, Health & Medical Fire Inspector. 
 Our schools will ensure that at least 10% of the staff is CPR certified. 

For more information about this exciting safety program, please call Chandler Fire, Health & Medical Department at 
480-782-2113, or email Firesafe.schools@chandleraz.gov. 

Thanksgiving & Christmas Assistance
Families wishing to receive Thanksgiving assistance will be required to register in advance for this event. 

Registration forms will be available at the CARE Center beginning Monday, October 1 and will be accepted

through Friday, November 2. Families wishing to register need to bring a photo ID and proof they live in Chandler or attend a 

CUSD school (utility bill, rent statement, school ID, etc.). Click here for more details:  https://www.cusd80.com/Page/41359

http://www.chandlercarecenter.com/
https://www.cusd80.com/Page/41359





